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The Power of Moments
A new and empowering way of looking at and
organizing socialchange! How can we move from
serving soup until our elbows ache tosolving
chronic social ills like hunger or
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homelessness? Howcan we break the disastrous
cycle of low expectations that leads
tochronic social failures? The answers to
these questions lie within Momentum, afresh,
zestful way of thinking about and organizing
social changework. Today's digital
tools—including but not limited toe-mail, the
Web, cell phones, personal digital assistants
(PDAs),even iPods—promote interactivity and
connectedness. Butas Momentum shows, these
new social media tools areimportant not for
their wizardry but because they connect us to
oneanother in inexpensive, accessible, and
massivelyscalable ways.

Mindfulness in Plain English
Martha’s Vineyard Mysteries now a movie
series on Hallmark Channel starring Jesse
Metcalfe! Ex-cop J.W. Jackson searches for
answers after a mysterious and deadly boat
explosion on Martha’s Vineyard. During his
career as a Boston cop, Jeff “J.W.” Jackson
saw enough of the evil that men do to last a
lifetime. So he retired to the serenity of
Martha’s Vineyard to spend his days fishing
for blues. But when a local’s boat
mysteriously explodes off the coast, killing
an amiable young drifter, Jackson finds
himself reluctantly drawn back into the
investigative trade.

Disrupt You!
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"The gold standard for communication training
programs." --USA Today Business communication
sucks. At each meeting and presentation, we
are inundated with information, leaving us
thirsting for inspiration. Sure, we will
check off an action item because we have to .
. . but what if we were actually inspired to
do something? What if we were so moved that
we wanted to do it? Leaders must earn the
license to lead. Not by expertise, authority,
or title alone, but by influence. In
Communicate to Influence, you will learn the
secrets of the Decker Method -- a framework
that has been perfected over the past 36
years. Ben and Kelly Decker add fresh
insights to these proven principles so that
you can ignite change and inspire action.
Discover: The Five White Lies of
Communicating: learn which barriers prevent
you from getting better The Communicator's
Roadmap: use a tool to visually chart what
type of communication experience you create
The Behaviors of Trust: align what you say
with how you say it to better connect with
your audience The Decker Grid: shift your
message from self-centered, all about me
content to relevant, audience-centered
content that drives action You are called to
communicate well. Not only on the main stage,
under bright lights, but every time you speak
with your colleagues, your clients, and other
stakeholders. It's time to learn how. Stop
informing. Start inspiring. BEN DECKER &
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KELLY DECKER are the leading experts in the
field of business communication. They consult
on messaging, cultivate executive presence
among the leadership of Fortune 500 companies
and startups alike, and regularly deliver
keynotes to large audiences. Together, they
run Decker Communications, a global firm that
trains and coaches tens of thousands of
executives a year. Ben and Kelly live in the
San Francisco Bay Area, where they constantly
test and refine communication techniques with
their most demanding audience, their three
boys.

Magic Words
Training Camp is an inspirational story
filled with invaluable lessons and insights
on bringing out the best in yourself and your
team. The story follows Martin, an un-drafted
rookie trying to make it in the NFL. He’s
spent his entire life proving to the critics
that a small guy with a big heart can succeed
against all odds. After spraining his ankle
in the pre-season, Martin thinks his dream is
lost when he happens to meet a very special
coach who shares eleven life-changing lessons
that keep his dream alive—and might even make
him the best of the best. If you want to be
your best—Training Camp offers an
inspirational story and real-world wisdom on
what it takes to reach true excellence and
how you and your team (your work team, school
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team, church team and family team) can
achieve it.

High-Output Management
Bad habits can take a hefty toll on your
health and happiness. In The Here-and-Now
Habit, mindfulness expert Hugh Byrne provides
powerful practices based in mindfulness and
neuroscience to help you rewire your brain
and finally break the habits that are holding
you back from a meaningful life. Have you
found yourself doing something and thinking,
Why do I keep doing this? We all have an
unhealthy habit—or two, or three. Yours may
be as simple as wasting time on the Internet,
constantly checking your e-mail, or spending
too much time in front of the TV. Or, it may
be more serious, like habitual drinking,
emotional overeating, constant selfcriticism, or chronic worrying. Whatever your
harmful habit is—you have the power to break
it. The Here-and-Now-Habit provides proveneffective techniques to help you stop
existing on autopilot and start living in the
here and now. You’ll learn how to cultivate
mindfulness to calm and focus your mind, be
aware of thoughts without identifying with
them or believing they are true, deal with
difficult emotions, and clarify your own
intentions regarding unhealthy habits by
asking yourself, What do I want? How
important is it to me to make this change? By
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learning to pay attention to your thoughts
and actions in the moment, you’ll discover
how to let go of old patterns and create
healthier habits and ways of living that will
make you feel good about yourself. And when
you feel good about you, you can do just
about anything.

Switch
Say you want to start going to the gym or
practicing a musical instrument. How long
should it take before you stop having to
force it and start doing it automatically?
The surprising answers are found in Making
Habits, Breaking Habits, a psychologist’s
popular examination of one of the most
powerful and under-appreciated processes in
the mind. Although people like to think that
they are in control, much of human behavior
occurs without any decision-making or
conscious thought. Drawing on hundreds of
fascinating studies, psychologist Jeremy Dean
busts the myths to finally explain why
seemingly easy habits, like eating an apple a
day, can be surprisingly difficult to form,
and how to take charge of your brain’s
natural “autopilot” to make any change stick.
Witty and intriguing, Making Habits, Breaking
Habits shows how behavior is more than just a
product of what you think. It is possible to
bend your habits to your will—and be happier,
more creative, and more productive.
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Communicate to Influence: How to
Inspire Your Audience to Action
In this controversial new book, Daisy
Christodoulou offers a thought-provoking
critique of educational orthodoxy. Drawing on
her recent experience of teaching in
challenging schools, she shows through a wide
range of examples and case studies just how
much classroom practice contradicts basic
scientific principles. She examines seven
widely-held beliefs which are holding back
pupils and teachers: - Facts prevent
understanding - Teacher-led instruction is
passive - The 21st century fundamentally
changes everything - You can always just look
it up -We should teach transferable skills Projects and activities are the best way to
learn - Teaching knowledge is indoctrination.
In each accessible and engaging chapter,
Christodoulou sets out the theory of each
myth, considers its practical implications
and shows the worrying prevalence of such
practice. Then, she explains exactly why it
is a myth, with reference to the principles
of modern cognitive science. She builds a
powerful case explaining how governments and
educational organisations around the world
have let down teachers and pupils by
promoting and even mandating evidence-less
theory and bad practice. This blisteringly
incisive and urgent text is essential reading
for all teachers, teacher training students,
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policy makers, head teachers, researchers and
academics around the world.

The Fabric of Civilization
Love To Teach is an exciting book that
combines the latest educational research with
examples of what this can look like in the
classroom. Filled with research-informed
ideas to support all teachers and leaders in
both Primary and Secondary this book would be
great for NQTs to more experienced teachers
and leaders alike.

Contagious
The bestselling author of Head Strong and The
Bulletproof Diet answers the question, “How
can I kick more ass at life?” by culling the
wisdom of world-class thought leaders,
maverick scientists, and disruptive
entrepreneurs to provide proven techniques
for becoming happier, healthier, and smarter.
When Dave Asprey started his Bulletproof
Radio podcast more than five years ago, he
sought out influencers in an array of
disciplines, from biochemists toiling in
unknown laboratories to business leaders
changing the world to mediation masters
discovering inner peace. His guests were some
of the top performing humans in the world,
people who had changed their areas of study
or even pioneered entirely new fields. Dave
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wanted to know: What did they have in common?
What mattered most to them? What made them so
successful—and what made them tick? At the
end of each interview, Dave asked the same
question: “What are your top three
recommendations for people who want to
perform better at being human?” After
performing a statistical analysis of the
answers, he found that the wisdom gleaned
from these highly successful people could be
distilled into three main objectives: finding
ways to become smarter, faster, and happier.
Game Changers is the culmination of Dave’s
years-long immersion in these conversations,
offering 46 science-backed, high performance
“laws” that are a virtual playbook for how to
get better at life. With anecdotes from game
changers like Dr. Daniel Amen, Gabby
Bernstein, Dr. David Perlmutter, Arianna
Huffington, Esther Perel, and Tim Ferris as
well as examples from Dave’s own life, Game
Changers offers readers practical advice they
can put into action to reap immediate
rewards. From taming fear and anxiety to
making better decisions, establishing highperformance habits, and practicing gratitude
and mindfulness, Dave brings together the
wisdom of today’s game-changers to help
everyone kick more ass at life.

Egghead
The four principles that can help us to
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overcome our brains' natural biases to make
better, more informed decisions--in our
lives, careers, families and organizations.
In Decisive, Chip Heath and Dan Heath, the
bestselling authors of Made to Stick and
Switch, tackle the thorny problem of how to
overcome our natural biases and irrational
thinking to make better decisions, about our
work, lives, companies and careers. When it
comes to decision making, our brains are
flawed instruments. But given that we are
biologically hard-wired to act foolishly and
behave irrationally at times, how can we do
better? A number of recent bestsellers have
identified how irrational our decision making
can be. But being aware of a bias doesn't
correct it, just as knowing that you are
nearsighted doesn't help you to see better.
In Decisive, the Heath brothers, drawing on
extensive studies, stories and research,
offer specific, practical tools that can help
us to think more clearly about our options,
and get out of our heads, to improve our
decision making, at work and at home.

Momentum
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The instant
classic about why some ideas thrive, why
others die, and how to improve your idea’s
chances—essential reading in the “fake news”
era. Mark Twain once observed, “A lie can get
halfway around the world before the truth can
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even get its boots on.” His observation rings
true: Urban legends, conspiracy theories, and
bogus news stories circulate effortlessly.
Meanwhile, people with important
ideas—entrepreneurs, teachers, politicians,
and journalists—struggle to make them
“stick.” In Made to Stick, Chip and Dan Heath
reveal the anatomy of ideas that stick and
explain ways to make ideas stickier, such as
applying the human scale principle, using the
Velcro Theory of Memory, and creating
curiosity gaps. Along the way, we discover
that sticky messages of all kinds—from the
infamous “kidney theft ring” hoax to a
coach’s lessons on sportsmanship to a vision
for a new product at Sony—draw their power
from the same six traits. Made to Stick will
transform the way you communicate. It’s a
fast-paced tour of success stories (and
failures): the Nobel Prize-winning scientist
who drank a glass of bacteria to prove a
point about stomach ulcers; the charities who
make use of the Mother Teresa Effect; the
elementary-school teacher whose simulation
actually prevented racial prejudice.
Provocative, eye-opening, and often
surprisingly funny, Made to Stick shows us
the vital principles of winning ideas—and
tells us how we can apply these rules to
making our own messages stick. BONUS: This
edition contains an excerpt from Chip Heath
and Dan Heath's Switch.
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Game Changers
In today's volatile business landscape,
adaptability and creativity are more crucial
than ever. It is no longer possible-or even
desirable-to learn one set of job skills and
to work your way up the ladder. At the same
time, entrepreneurs with great ideas for new
products or technologies that could change
the world often struggle to capture the
attention of venture capital firms and
incubators; finding the funding necessary to
launch a start-up can feel impossible. The
business leaders of our future must
anticipate change to create their own
opportunities for personal satisfaction and
professional success. In Disrupt You!, Jay
Samit, a digital media expert who has
launched, grown, and sold start-ups and
Fortune 500 companies alike, describes the
unique method he has used to invent new
markets and expand established businesses.
Samit has been at the helm of businesses in
the ecommerce, digital video, social media,
mobile communications, and software
industries, helping to navigate them through
turbulent economic times and guide them
through necessary transformation so that they
stay ahead of the curve. In Disrupt You!, he
reveals how specific strategies that help
companies flourish can be applied at an
individual level to help anyone can achieve
success and lasting prosperity-without
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needing to raise funds from outside
investors. Incorporating stories from his own
experience and anecdotes from other
innovators and disruptive businessesincluding Richard Branson, Steve Jobs, Elon
Musk, YouTube, Circ du Soleil, Odor Eaters,
Iams, Silly Putty, and many more-Samit shows
how personal transformation can reap
entrepreneurial and professional
rewards.Disrupt You! offers clear and
empowering advice for anyone looking to break
through; for anyone with a big idea but with
no idea how to apply it; and for anyone
worried about being made irrelevant in an era
of technological transformation. This
engaging, perspective-shifting book
demystifies the mechanics of disruption for
individuals and businesses alike.

Certain to Win
More than 100 inspiring recipes and crafts to
cook, bake, and create during that precious
hour known as naptime. Every parent knows how
magical naptime is-that blissful hour when
the house is quiet and you actually have a
few moments to yourself. Now Jamielyn Nye,
founder of the popular blog IHeartNaptime.net
and mother of three, is making naptime even
more delicious with her highly anticipated
first cookbook. With millions of visitors a
month, I Heart Naptime has become a favorite
online destination for readers who can't get
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enough of Nye's easy, kid-pleasing recipes
and adorable crafts. From Fluffy Buttermilk
Biscuits to BLT Salad with Homemade
Buttermilk Ranch Dressing, One-Pot Cheesy
Bacon and Chive Macaroni, and Cookies 'n'
Cream Cupcakes, THE I HEART NAPTIME COOKBOOK
features more than 100 recipes that have you
covered for any meal, snack, or sweet cravingand many will even inspire your kids to help
in the kitchen! In addition to recipes, Nye's
charming crafts like DIY plates, napkins, and
aprons transform any meal into a celebration
and makes it easy to give the perfect gift,
from a basket of homemade toffee to birthday
cupcakes. An indispensable resource for home
cooks and busy parents, THE I HEART NAPTIME
COOKBOOK will make it easy to answer that ageold question, "What's for dinner?"

The Jazz Standards
This is a practical storytelling guide from
comedian, winner of multiple Moth
storytelling competitions, and founder of the
Upright Citizens Brigade storytelling
program, Margot Leitman. Did you ever wish
you could tell a story that leaves others
spellbound? Storytelling teacher and champion
Margot Leitman will show you how! With a fun,
irreverent, and infographic approach, this
guide breaks a story into concrete components
with ways to improve content, structure,
emotional impact, and delivery through
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personal anecdotes, relatable examples, and
practical exercises.

How the Grinch Stole Christmas! Read &
Listen Edition
The author draws on his communication and
engagement skills, developed as a magician,
to demonstrate how seven "magic" words can be
applied in a business setting to motivate
employees and influence people.

The Human Brand
Meticulously researched, and featuring indepth analyses of companies such as
Hershey's, Zappos, Amazon and Chobani, a
customer loyalty expert and social
psychiatrist reveals the driving forces
behind the choices we make and the brands we
support.

The Knowledge Illusion
Upper Saddle River, N.J. : Creative
Homeowner,

The Influential Fundraiser
How to apply the latest developments in
psychology and neurology for better
fundraising and influencing skills Leading
fundraising expert Bernard Ross offers an
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alternative yet effective model for asking
and influencing potential donors and peers,
using the latest techniques developed in the
neural and psychological sciences. He shows
individuals how to make a compelling ask to
mid- and high-value donors, win board members
over to a new campaign strategy, convince
reluctant colleagues to commit to their
ideas, and confidently handle the objections
of a skeptical venture philanthropist.
Bernard Ross and Clare Segal (London, UK) are
Directors of the Management Centre, the
United Kingdom's largest nonprofit management
consultancy and training organization.

Upstream
A New York Times Notable Book "A must-read
book for every American teacher and
taxpayer." —Amanda Ripley, author of The
Smartest Kids in the World Launched with a
hugely popular New York Times Magazine cover
story, Building a Better Teacher sparked a
national conversation about teacher quality
and established Elizabeth Green as a leading
voice in education. Green's fascinating and
accessible narrative dispels the common myth
of the "natural-born teacher" and introduces
maverick educators exploring the science
behind their art. Her dramatic account
reveals that great teaching is not magic, but
a skill—a skill that can be taught. Now with
a new afterword that offers a guide on how to
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identify—and support—great teachers, this
provocative and hopeful book "should be part
of every new teacher’s education" (Washington
Post).

Making Habits, Breaking Habits
Discovering Public Relations introduces
students to the field of PR in a practical,
applied, and hands-on way that prepares them
for the modern workplace. Author Karen
Freberg guides students through the evolution
of contemporary PR practices with an emphasis
on social media, digital communication,
creativity, and diversity. Understanding that
innovation alone can’t create success,
Freberg shows students how to use, choose,
and implement evidence-based practices to
guide their strategic campaigns. The text
will transform today’s students into
tomorrow’s successful PR professionals by
giving them the tools to think creatively,
innovate effectively, and deploy researchbacked tactics for successful campaigns.

Training Camp
The Five Temptations of a CEO
A blazingly funny, heartfelt memoir from the
daughter of the larger-than-life woman who
ran Sticky Fingers Brownies, an underground
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bakery that distributed thousands of
marijuana brownies per month and helped
provide medical marijuana to AIDS patients in
San Francisco--for fans of Armistead Maupin
and Patricia Lockwood During the '70s in San
Francisco, Alia's mother ran the underground
Sticky Fingers Brownies, delivering upwards
of 10,000 illegal marijuana edibles per month
throughout the circus-like atmosphere of a
city in the throes of major change. She
exchanged psychic readings with Alia's future
father, and thereafter had a partner in
business and life. Decades before
cannabusiness went mainstream, when marijuana
was as illicit as heroin, they ingeniously
hid themselves in plain sight, parading
through town--and through the scenes and
upheavals of the day, from Gay Liberation to
the tragedy of the Peoples Temple--in bright
and elaborate outfits, the goods wrapped in
hand-designed packaging and tucked into
Alia's stroller. But the stars were not
aligned forever and, after leaving the city
and a shoulda-seen-it-coming divorce, Alia
and her mom returned to San Francisco in the
mid-80s, this time using Sticky Fingers'
distribution channels to provide medical
marijuana to friends and former customers now
suffering the depredations of AIDS.
Exhilarating, laugh-out-loud funny, and
heartbreaking, Home Baked celebrates an
eccentric and remarkable extended family,
taking us through love, loss, and finding
home.
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Home Baked
“Every Who down in Who-ville liked Christmas
a lot . . . but the Grinch, who lived just
north of Who-ville, did NOT!” Not since
“’Twas the night before Christmas” has the
beginning of a Christmas tale been so
instantly recognizable. No holiday season is
complete without the Grinch, Max, Cindy-Lou,
and all the residents of Who-ville, in this
heartwarming story about the effects of the
Christmas spirit on even the smallest and
coldest of hearts. Like mistletoe, candy
canes, and caroling, the Grinch is a mainstay
of the holidays, and his story is the perfect
gift for young and old. This Read & Listen
edition contains audio narration.

Love to Teach
A strange and charming collection of
hilariously absurd poetry, writing, and
illustration from one of today's most popular
young comedians EGGHEAD: Or, You Can't
Survive on Ideas Alone Bo Burnham was a
precocious teenager living in his parents'
attic when he started posting material on
YouTube. 100 million people viewed those
videos, turning Bo into an online sensation
with a huge and dedicated following. Bo taped
his first of two Comedy Central specials four
days after his 18th birthday, making him the
youngest to do so in the channel's history.
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Now Bo is a rising star in the comedy world,
revered for his utterly original and
intelligent voice. And, he can SIIIIIIIIING!
In EGGHEAD, Bo brings his brand of brainy,
emotional comedy to the page in the form of
off-kilter poems, thoughts, and more. Teaming
up with his longtime friend, artist, and
illustrator Chance Bone, Bo takes on
everything from death to farts in this weird
book that will make you think, laugh and
think, "why did I just laugh?"

Presentation Zen
New York Times bestselling author Dan Heath
explores how to prevent problems before they
happen, drawing on insights from hundreds of
interviews with unconventional problem
solvers. So often in life, we get stuck in a
cycle of response. We put out fires. We deal
with emergencies. We stay downstream,
handling one problem after another, but we
never make our way upstream to fix the
systems that caused the problems. Cops chase
robbers, doctors treat patients with chronic
illnesses, and call-center reps address
customer complaints. But many crimes, chronic
illnesses, and customer complaints are
preventable. So why do our efforts skew so
heavily toward reaction rather than
prevention? Upstream probes the psychological
forces that push us downstream—including
“problem blindness,” which can leave us
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oblivious to serious problems in our midst.
And Heath introduces us to the thinkers who
have overcome these obstacles and scored
massive victories by switching to an upstream
mindset. One online travel website prevented
twenty million customer service calls every
year by making some simple tweaks to its
booking system. A major urban school district
cut its dropout rate in half after it figured
out that it could predict which students
would drop out—as early as the ninth grade. A
European nation almost eliminated teenage
alcohol and drug abuse by deliberately
changing the nation’s culture. And one EMS
system accelerated the emergency-response
time of its ambulances by using data to
predict where 911 calls would emerge—and
forward-deploying its ambulances to stand by
in those areas. Upstream delivers practical
solutions for preventing problems rather than
reacting to them. How many problems in our
lives and in society are we tolerating simply
because we’ve forgotten that we can fix them?

Discovering Public Relations
The New York Times bestselling authors of
Switch and Made to Stick explore why certain
brief experiences can jolt us and elevate us
and change us—and how we can learn to create
such extraordinary moments in our life and
work. While human lives are endlessly
variable, our most memorable positive moments
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are dominated by four elements: elevation,
insight, pride, and connection. If we embrace
these elements, we can conjure more moments
that matter. What if a teacher could design a
lesson that he knew his students would
remember twenty years later? What if a
manager knew how to create an experience that
would delight customers? What if you had a
better sense of how to create memories that
matter for your children? This book delves
into some fascinating mysteries of
experience: Why we tend to remember the best
or worst moment of an experience, as well as
the last moment, and forget the rest. Why “we
feel most comfortable when things are
certain, but we feel most alive when they’re
not.” And why our most cherished memories are
clustered into a brief period during our
youth. Readers discover how brief experiences
can change lives, such as the experiment in
which two strangers meet in a room, and fortyfive minutes later, they leave as best
friends. (What happens in that time?) Or the
tale of the world’s youngest female
billionaire, who credits her resilience to
something her father asked the family at the
dinner table. (What was that simple
question?) Many of the defining moments in
our lives are the result of accident or
luck—but why would we leave our most
meaningful, memorable moments to chance when
we can create them? The Power of Moments
shows us how to be the author of richer
experiences.
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Cirque Du Freak
The bestselling, classic guide to insight
meditation! Plain IN is a book that people
give to everyone they know - a book that
people talk about, write about, think about,
and return to repeatedly. With his
distinctive clarity and wit, 'Bhante G' takes
us step by step through the myths, realities,
and benefits of meditation and the practice
of mindfulness. We already have the
foundation we need to live a more productive
and peaceful life - Bhante simply points to
each tool of meditation, tells us what it
does, and how to make it work. This expanded
edition includes the complete text of its
bestselling predecessor, as well as a new
chapter on the cultivation of loving
kindness, an especially important subject in
today's fractious world.

Seven Myths About Education
FOREWORD BY GUY KAWASAKI Presentation
designer and internationally acclaimed
communications expert Garr Reynolds, creator
of the most popular Web site on presentation
design and delivery on the Net —
presentationzen.com — shares his experience
in a provocative mix of illumination,
inspiration, education, and guidance that
will change the way you think about making
presentations with PowerPoint or Keynote.
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Presentation Zen challenges the conventional
wisdom of making "slide presentations" in
today’s world and encourages you to think
differently and more creatively about the
preparation, design, and delivery of your
presentations. Garr shares lessons and
perspectives that draw upon practical advice
from the fields of communication and
business. Combining solid principles of
design with the tenets of Zen simplicity,
this book will help you along the path to
simpler, more effective presentations.

Made To Stick Summary: WHY SOME IDEAS
SURVIVE AND OTHERS DIE
The New York Times bestseller that gives
readers a paradigm-shattering new way to
think about motivation from the author of
When: The Scientific Secrets of Perfect
Timing Most people believe that the best way
to motivate is with rewards like money—the
carrot-and-stick approach. That's a mistake,
says Daniel H. Pink (author of To Sell Is
Human: The Surprising Truth About Motivating
Others). In this provocative and persuasive
new book, he asserts that the secret to high
performance and satisfaction-at work, at
school, and at home—is the deeply human need
to direct our own lives, to learn and create
new things, and to do better by ourselves and
our world. Drawing on four decades of
scientific research on human motivation, Pink
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exposes the mismatch between what science
knows and what business does—and how that
affects every aspect of life. He examines the
three elements of true motivation—autonomy,
mastery, and purpose-and offers smart and
surprising techniques for putting these into
action in a unique book that will change how
we think and transform how we live.

Summary of Made to Stick
From Paleolithic flax to 3D knitting, explore
the global history of textiles and the world
they weave together in this enthralling and
educational guide. The story of humanity is
the story of textiles -- as old as
civilization itself. Since the first thread
was spun, the need for textiles has driven
technology, business, politics, and culture.
In The Fabric of Civilization, Virginia
Postrel synthesizes groundbreaking research
from archaeology, economics, and science to
reveal a surprising history. From Minoans
exporting wool colored with precious purple
dye to Egypt, to Romans arrayed in costly
Chinese silk, the cloth trade paved the
crossroads of the ancient world. Textiles
funded the Renaissance and the Mughal Empire;
they gave us banks and bookkeeping,
Michelangelo's David and the Taj Mahal. The
cloth business spread the alphabet and
arithmetic, propelled chemical research, and
taught people to think in binary code.
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Assiduously researched and deftly narrated,
The Fabric of Civilization tells the story of
the world's most influential commodity.

Drive
The Here-and-Now Habit
Choose kindness with Horton the elephant and
the Whos of Who-ville in this 65th
Anniversary Edition of Dr. Seuss's classic
picture book about caring for others! The new
matte finish cover and peel-off Anniversary
Sticker make it a perfect gift! A person's a
person, no matter how small. Everyone's
favorite elephant stars in this heartwarming
and timeless story for readers of all ages.
In the colorful Jungle of Nool, Horton
discovers something that at first seems
impossible: a tiny speck of dust contains an
entire miniature world--Who-ville--complete
with houses and grocery stores and even a
mayor! But when no one will stand up for the
Whos of Who-ville, Horton uses his elephantsized heart to save the day. This tale of
compassion and determination proves that any
person, big or small, can choose to speak out
for what is right. This story showcases the
very best of Dr. Seuss, from the moving
message to the charming rhymes and
imaginative illustrations. No bookshelf is
complete without Horton and the Whos! Do you
Page 26/38

Read Free Made To Stick Why Some Ideas
Survive And Others Die
see what I mean? . . . They've proved they
ARE persons, no matter how small. And their
whole world was saved by the Smallest of All!
"Pretty much all the stuff you need to know
is in Dr. Seuss." -President Barack Obama

Long Story Short
The Jazz Standards, a comprehensive guide to
the most important jazz compositions, is a
unique resource, a browser's companion, and
an invaluable introduction to the art form.
This essential book for music lovers tells
the story of more than 250 key jazz songs,
and includes a listening guide to more than
2,000 recordings. Many books recommend jazz
CDs or discuss musicians and styles, but this
is the first to tell the story of the songs
themselves. The fan who wants to know more
about a jazz song heard at the club or on the
radio will find this book indispensable.
Musicians who play these songs night after
night now have a handy guide, outlining their
history and significance and telling how they
have been performed by different generations
of jazz artists. Students learning about jazz
standards now have a complete reference work
for all of these cornerstones of the
repertoire. Author Ted Gioia, whose body of
work includes the award-winning The History
of Jazz and Delta Blues, is the perfect guide
to lead readers through the classics of the
genre. As a jazz pianist and recording
Page 27/38

Read Free Made To Stick Why Some Ideas
Survive And Others Die
artist, he has performed these songs for
decades. As a music historian and critic, he
has gained a reputation as a leading expert
on jazz. Here he draws on his deep experience
with this music in creating the ultimate work
on the subject. An introduction for new fans,
a useful handbook for jazz enthusiasts and
performers, and an important reference for
students and educators, The Jazz Standards
belongs on the shelf of every serious jazz
lover or musician.

Decisive
The internet is shrinking the world; local
brick and mortar businesses are finding more
competition than ever before, primarily from
'out of towners' who conduct their business
online. Consumers are thrilled with this
change, empowered with information; no longer
requiring a salesperson to start the buying
process. So how does a local business compete
in a world that has gone digital? The
Business of Getting Business will educate and
lead business owners to a different way of
generating and converting business
opportunities using digital marketing
concepts and processes. It provides need-toknow information about digital marketing in
easy-to-understand terms, so any business
owner will walk away with a true
understanding of what they need to do online
to make their business succeed. Furthermore,
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it provides an implementation guide that runs
through the specific technologies and the
steps required to be productive with a
digital marketing solution to build a better
future.

Made to Stick
Made to Stick by Chip Heath and Dan Heath Book Summary - Readtrepreneur (Disclaimer:
This is NOT the original book, but an
unofficial summary.) Not every bright idea
turns out to be a hit, on top of the
creativity, you need to make your thoughts
catch the attention of you audience. Dive in
the anatomy of successful ideas and move
forward! Made to Stick tells the cruel truth
about the nature of bright ideas; not all of
them have success. In order for an idea to
"stick", it must be creative and practical
but also attractive for your audience. If
they don't catch the attention of the public,
who is going to support you? Communicating
your ideas in the most attractive way is a
skill that you must master and through this
in-depth guide about "stick messages" you
will become a pro when it comes to having all
eyes on your idea. (Note: This summary is
wholly written and published by
Readtrepreneur It is not affiliated with the
original author in any way) "The most basic
way to get someone's attention is this: Break
a pattern." - Chip Heath Understanding the
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differences between ideas that thrives and
the ones that die is key for your proposal to
succeed. In Made to Stick you'll get an indepth look into the anatomy of successful
ideas and how to incorporate their principles
into yours. With Charles Kahlenberg's method
you'll be able to make your ideas shine
brighter than others so it has the attention
and support you desire. P.S. Made to Stick is
an extremely helpful book that will give your
idea the last characteristic it must have to
be successful; the public attention. The Time
for Thinking is Over! Time for Action! Scroll
Up Now and Click on the "Buy now with
1-Click" Button to Download your Copy Right
Away! Why Choose Us, Readtrepreneur? ?
Highest Quality Summaries ? Delivers Amazing
Knowledge ? Awesome Refresher ? Clear And
Concise Disclaimer Once Again: This book is
meant for a great companionship of the
original book or to simply get the gist of
the original book.

Horton Hears a Who!
Book 1 of The Saga of Darren ShanA New York
Times Bestseller Cirque Du Freak is the
frightening saga of a young boy whose visit
to a mysterious freak show leads him on a
journey into a dark world of vampires. Author
Darren Shan's vivid detail and original voice
will have young readers glued to their seats
in terror. Filled with grotesque creatures,
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murderous vampires, and a petrifying ending,
Cirque Du Freak will chill, thrill, and leave
readers begging for more.

Building a Better Teacher: How Teaching
Works (and How to Teach It to Everyone)
A commemorative edition of the landmark book
from Patrick Lencioni When it was published
ten years ago, The Five Temptations of a CEO
was like no other business book that came
before. Highly sought-after management
consultant Patrick Lencioni deftly told the
tale of a young CEO who, facing his first
annual board review, knows he is failing, but
doesn't know why. Refreshingly original and
utterly compelling, this razor-sharp
novelette plus self-assessment (written to be
read in one sitting) serves as a timeless and
potent reminder that success as a leader can
come down to practicing a few simple
behaviors behaviors that are painfully
difficult for each of us to master. Any
executive can learn how to recognize the
mistakes that leaders can make and how to
avoid them. The lessons of The Five
Temptations of a CEO, are as relevant today
as ever, and this special anniversary edition
celebrates ten years of inspiration and
enlightenment with a brand new introduction
and reflections from Lencioni on the new
challenges in business and leadership that
have occurred in the past ten years.
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A Beautiful Place to Die
• Advance reviews of Certain to Win •
Annotated Table of Contents "The book is both
an excellent primer for those new to Boyd and
a catalyst to those with business experience
trying to internalize the relevance of Boyd
?s thinking." Chuck Leader, LtCol USMC (Ret.)
and information technology company CEO; "A
Winning Combination," Marine Corps Gazette,
March 2005. Certain to Win [Sun Tzu ?s
prognosis for generals who follow his advice]
develops the strategy of the late US Air
Force Colonel John R. Boyd for the world of
business. The success of Robert Coram’s
monumental biography, Boyd, the Fighter Pilot
Who Changed the Art of War, rekindled
interest in this obscure pilot and documented
his influence on military matters ranging
from his early work on fighter tactics to the
USMC ?s maneuver warfare doctrine to the
planning for Operation Desert Storm.
Unfortunately Boyd’s written legacy,
consisting of a single paper and a four-set
cycle of briefings, addresses strategy only
in war. [All of Boyd ?s briefings are
available on Defense and the National
Interest.] Boyd and Business Boyd did study
business. He read everything he could find on
the Toyota Production System and came to
consider it as an implementation of ideas
similar to his own. He took business into
account when he formulated the final version
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of his “OODA loop” and in his last major
briefing, Conceptual Spiral, on science and
technology. He read and commented on early
drafts of this manuscript, but he never wrote
on how business could operate more profitably
by using his ideas. Other writers and
business strategists have taken up the
challenge, introducing Boyd’s concepts and
suggesting applications to business. Keith
Hammonds, in the magazine Fast Company,
George Stalk and Tom Hout in Competing
Against Time, and Tom Peters most recently in
Re-imagine! have described the OODA loop and
its effects on competitors. They made
significant contributions. Successful
businesses, though, don’t concentrate on
affecting competitors but on enticing
customers. You could apply Boyd all you
wanted to competitors, but unless this
somehow caused customers to buy your products
and services, you’ve wasted time and money.
If this were all there were to Boyd, he would
rate at most a sidebar in business strategy.
Business is not War Part of the problem has
been Boyd’s focus on war, where “affecting
competitors” is the whole idea. Armed
conflict was his life for nearly 50 years,
first as a fighter pilot, then as a tactician
and an instructor of fighter pilots, and
after his retirement, as a military
philosopher. Coram describes (and I know from
personal experience) how his quest consumed
Boyd virtually every waking hour. It was not
a monastic existence, though, since John was
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above everything else a competitor and loved
to argue over beer and cigars far into the
night. During most of the 1970s and 80s he
worked at the Pentagon, where he could share
ideas and debate with other strategists and
practitioners of the art of war. The result
was the remarkable synthesis we know as
Patterns of Conflict. Discussions about
generals and campaigns, however, did not give
Boyd much insight into competition in other
areas,

The Business of Getting Business
“The Knowledge Illusion is filled with
insights on how we should deal with our
individual ignorance and collective wisdom.”
—Steven Pinker We all think we know more than
we actually do. Humans have built hugely
complex societies and technologies, but most
of us don’t even know how a pen or a toilet
works. How have we achieved so much despite
understanding so little? Cognitive scientists
Steven Sloman and Philip Fernbach argue that
we survive and thrive despite our mental
shortcomings because we live in a rich
community of knowledge. The key to our
intelligence lies in the people and things
around us. We’re constantly drawing on
information and expertise stored outside our
heads: in our bodies, our environment, our
possessions, and the community with which we
interact—and usually we don’t even realize
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we’re doing it. The human mind is both
brilliant and pathetic. We have mastered
fire, created democratic institutions, stood
on the moon, and sequenced our genome. And
yet each of us is error prone, sometimes
irrational, and often ignorant. The
fundamentally communal nature of intelligence
and knowledge explains why we often assume we
know more than we really do, why political
opinions and false beliefs are so hard to
change, and why individual-oriented
approaches to education and management
frequently fail. But our collaborative minds
also enable us to do amazing things. The
Knowledge Illusion contends that true genius
can be found in the ways we create
intelligence using the community around us.

The I Heart Naptime Cookbook
Why is it so hard to make lasting changes in
our companies, in our communities, and in our
own lives? The primary obstacle is a conflict
that's built into our brains, say Chip and
Dan Heath, authors of the critically
acclaimed bestseller Made to Stick.
Psychologists have discovered that our minds
are ruled by two different systems - the
rational mind and the emotional mind—that
compete for control. The rational mind wants
a great beach body; the emotional mind wants
that Oreo cookie. The rational mind wants to
change something at work; the emotional mind
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loves the comfort of the existing routine.
This tension can doom a change effort - but
if it is overcome, change can come quickly.
In Switch, the Heaths show how everyday
people - employees and managers, parents and
nurses - have united both minds and, as a
result, achieved dramatic results: • The
lowly medical interns who managed to defeat
an entrenched, decades-old medical practice
that was endangering patients • The homeorganizing guru who developed a simple
technique for overcoming the dread of
housekeeping • The manager who transformed a
lackadaisical customer-support team into
service zealots by removing a standard tool
of customer service In a compelling, storydriven narrative, the Heaths bring together
decades of counterintuitive research in
psychology, sociology, and other fields to
shed new light on how we can effect
transformative change. Switch shows that
successful changes follow a pattern, a
pattern you can use to make the changes that
matter to you, whether your interest is in
changing the world or changing your
waistline.
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